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I strongly support the maps outlined at this
website: sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors.

I am a resident in National City, and I strongly suggest that this committee
pay close attention to the mapping proposal submitted by the Greater Asian
American Association of San Diego when considering any upcoming
redistricting decisions. 

I’ll be looking further into this matter to exercise of my civic duty. 

Samantha 
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